
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: "bcurtis88@gmail.com"
Cc: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: RE: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1491517512556
Date: Friday, April 07, 2017 8:26:00 AM

We regret to inform you that your comments were received after the 4:30 p.m. deadline on April 6,
2017. Therefore, your comments will not be considered as part of the Response to Comments. If you
have any questions, please contact Dr. Jamal Solaimanian at 501-682-0620.

-----Original Message-----
From: Robinson, Kelly
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 8:26 AM
To: Deardoff, Amy; McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1491517512556

Received this comment at 5:27, so it is too late for the official comment period.

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Thursday, April 06, 2017 5:27 PM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1491517512556

*******************************************************************************
Email Address: bcurtis88@gmail.com
Name: Betty Curtis
Category: citizen
Mailing Address: 1301 E 21st
City: Stuttgart
State: AR
Zip: 72160
Phone Number: (870) 830-0074
Division: POA
Referring Page:
Email ID: 1491517512556
Date: 4/6/2017
Time: 5:21:48 PM

Questions Comments:

I am DEEPLY concerned and disheartened by the accumulating hog waste at CH Farms in Mt Judea,
AR.  The Buffalo River is too close,  and the potential damage to a state and national treasure such as
we are blessed to have  would be devastating.  I have invited hundreds of people to float the river and
enjoy the surrounding area.  On top of the environmental disaster it could be, the economical impact
would be very significant.   Please do all you can to protect these resources.  Thank you,  Betty Curtis
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